






Lengthy discussion ensued related to the dogs' disposition. Storrie advocated for 
euthanasia due to the dogs' history of seeking the thrill of the kill and having a taste for 
blood . She's concerned for the safety of the neighborhood, including the children. 
Schuchardt advocated for the dogs not to be returned to their current owners. There was 
some discussion about the adaptability and relocation of the dogs. Due to several different 
people residing in or coming and going from the dog owners' home, Tambi expressed 
concern that another person in the Smalley/Bashaw household would go to the shelter and 
adopt the dogs, and they would ultimately continue being a nuisance to their community. 

The Board expressed disappointment at the lack of attendance by any of the dogs' owners. 

The Dog Board's unanimous decision is summarized below: 
• Mandatory penalty of $1,000 per dog ($2,000 total) assessed 
• Euthanasia of both Chaos and Nara 

Adjournment: There being no further discussion, the hearing concluded at 6:22 p.m. 

~ 
Angie Powers, Administrative Assistant 
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